Chairman’s Report

Parish Councils are legally required to hold an annual Parish Assembly, during which the Council Chairman presents a report on the Council’s work and business during the preceding year. This year’s Assembly, held on Monday, 12th April, was well attended and those present were able to hear reports from the Borough Council and County Council as well as the Parish Council Chairman. Also present, exceptionally, were 3 of the candidates for this year’s general election so that those of our residents present were able to see the candidates and put to them any particular questions which they felt to be important. Representatives of local clubs, societies and action groups were also present, willing and able to share with others the details of their work and activity. The Parish Council report has, however, to be available to everyone and this year’s version is therefore quoted below.

